
Roller Blinds with cord/bead chains 
 installed by Visionary Blinds 

Defect: The blinds do not comply with the mandatory safety standard for the 
installation of corded internal window coverings. 

Hazard: If the blinds are installed incorrectly the cord/bead chains can create a 
strangulation hazard to children. 

What to do: Consumers should contact Visionary Blinds to make 
arrangements for either:

a) Copies of the correct warning and installation labels to be sent to them for 
attachment to the blinds, or
b) A technician to come and re affix the warning and installation labels.

Contact Details: For further information, please contact Visionary Blinds via 
email on info@visionaryblinds.com.au or by phone on 0435 947 106. 

https://www.productsafety.gov.au/product-safety-laws/safety-standards-bans/mandatory-standards/blinds-curtains-and-window-fittings
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